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Ali McGregor <ali@alimcgregor.com>

Fluxus development of Elsie


Sarah Giles <sjwgiles@gmail.com> 6 September 2021 at 19:02
To: Ali McGregor <ali@alimcgregor.com>

Dear Ali,

I'm writing to confirm my enthusiastic commitment and involvement as dramatrug in the development of "Elsie" to be
produced by FLUXUS.

After the hugely successful collaboration that resulted in "Lorelei" for Victorian Opera in 2018 I'm extremely excited at
the prospect of working with Ali McGregor again and making more new Australian opera.   

Kind Regards,
Sarah Giles.  
 


-- 

Sarah Giles 
(she/her)

0403 27 24 27

Skype: sjwgiles

www.sarahgiles.com.au


http://www.sarahgiles.com.au/

